
 

 

 

Date:  January 20, 2016 

Subject: Teladoc 

 

Dear Participating Employer Group: 

As you know, Teladoc has been a service provided by the Egyptian Trust since September 1, 2012.  This 
popular service is included for employees and their dependents enrolled in any of the health plans. In 
addition, employees who are not enrolled in an Egyptian Trust health plan may enroll in Teladoc for a 
low monthly fee of $2.56 (during open enrollment or as a new hire). Dependents of an employee not 
enrolled in one of the health plans may not elect Teladoc coverage. 

As a reminder, we have provided posters and information via the website (www.egtrust.org) that 
explains the program and how to use it. If you need additional supplies please contact Yvonne Gamble 
at 618.509.6082 or email yvonne.gamble@meritain.com.   

Enclosed are fobs for distribution to your employees who are covered by one of the health plans or have 
enrolled on a voluntary basis. We are sending you the number of fobs based on our most recent health 
census plus 10%. Of course, if you need more please contact Yvonne.  

We have also enclosed a sample letter you may wish to distribute to your employees along with the fob. 
Please feel free to put this on your letterhead for distribution. 

If you have any questions please contact me directly. 

 

Yours in good health~ 

 

Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Solutions 
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